59D Amy Rd Newstead TAS 7250 P.O. Box 724 Kings Meadows TAS 7249 Ph: (03) 6341 1555

Fax: (03) 6344 9493 www.ncn.org.au



Dear Families,

As you may know we had to temporarily close our St Marys After School Care this year, due to lack of use. If it is to be opened next year we need clear evidence that the local families need and will use the service. Please complete this survey and email it back to <a href="mailto:stmarys@ncn.org.au">stmarys@ncn.org.au</a> or return the paper copy to Bec Scarr at the St Marys Child Care Centre, Gardiners Creek Road, St Marys.

Thank you for your participation and feedback,	
Regards	
Angela Kinnersly OSHC Program Leader	

## **After School Care Use 2020 Survey**

## Return by 13<sup>th</sup> Novermber 2019

Please Circle correct response.

0	Do you need After School Care in 2020?						
	Yes (Please complete survey)	<b>No</b> (Thank you	hank you for your response)				
0	How many children do you need care for?	1	2	3+			
0	How many days do you need care for?	1	2	3	4	5	
0	On a scale of 1-5 How important is access to After School Care to your family?						
	Not Important 1 2	3 4	5 F	ssential			

## Name: Contact (email or phone):

Thank you for completing this survey please return this to Bec Scarr at St Marys Child Care Centre, Gardiners Creek Road, St Marys or email it to <a href="mailto:stmarys@ncn.org.au">stmarys@ncn.org.au</a>.